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June 19, 2017





To: The Learning Disabilities Association of Alberta,


 


We wanted to write to you to share our school district’s experience with the Right to Read Program. 





The Right to Read Program has provided a unique professional learning opportunity for teachers in the Edmonton Catholic School District. It has provided invaluable student data, and enabled teachers to gain a deeper insight into the many prerequisite skills required to become a capable reader. As a result, it is becoming a driving force for planning and supporting instruction in many of the grade one classrooms in our district.  


  


The first year of implementation has had teachers from 38 English language schools and 8 French Immersion schools participate in the training. It has been enthusiastically embraced by teachers with many of them stating that the tool has been transformative to their practice.





Teachers appreciate the richness the data provides and being able to specifically target areas that impact reading development such as rhyming, syllable blending, and phoneme deletion to name a few. Many teachers have stated that because of the Right to Read Program, they are better able to meet the needs of their diverse classrooms, but more importantly they believe children will not be “falling through the cracks”.





The follow up teaching strategies shared during the training session as well as the supplemental package of Activities for Teachers to Build Reading Readiness provided have been invaluable for differentiating student instruction. 





We are incredibly grateful to the LDAA for developing this resource, assisting with facilitating workshops to train our teachers, but most importantly helping support every child’s “Right to Read”!





Sincerely,








Alannah Muirhead


Elementary, English Language Arts Consultant


Rachelle Irvine


Elementary, French Language Arts Consultant


 











